
NOTICE OF UPCOMING PUBLIC HEARINGS  
Regarding Common Boundary between  

the Castro Valley and Eden Area General Plans 
 

The Alameda County Community Development Agency has been updating its Eden 
Area and Castro Valley General Plans through a public process over the last several 
years.  Concerns have recently been raised by citizens regarding the proposed 
shifting of General Plan Boundaries in the El Portal Ridge area. In response to these 
concerns, a series of public meetings has been scheduled. Formal notice has already 
been provided regarding meeting #1, but staff has now had the opportunity to 
confirm dates and locations for the remaining meetings, all of which are listed below.  
 
Meeting #1: June 18, 2007, 6:00PM 

Eden United Church of Christ, Oliver Hall 
21455 Birch Street, Hayward 

 
Purpose of Meeting: To provide information about existing and proposed General  
Plan boundary lines; to take public input and answer questions related to the General 
Plan boundary line. 
 
Meeting #2: June 25, 2007, 6:30PM, Castro Valley MAC meeting 

  Castro Valley High School Center for the Arts 
  19501 Redwood Road, Castro Valley 
 

Purpose of Meeting: To provide information about existing and proposed General 
Plan boundary lines; to take public input and answer questions related to the General 
Plan boundary lines. **Please note:  The CVMAC is expected to take action on this 
item at this meeting and forward its recommendation to the Planning Commission. 
 

Meeting #3: July 16, 2007, 6:00PM, Planning Commission Meeting 
  Public Hearing Room 
  224 W. Winton Avenue, Hayward  
 

Purpose of Meeting:   To present boundary issue discussion to the Planning 
Commission; to take public comment; to report findings and recommendation of 
CVMAC;** Please note:The Planning Commission is expected to take action and 
forward its recommendation to the Board of Supervisors at this meeting. 
 
Meeting #4: July 24, 2007, 1:00PM, BOS Planning Meeting 

   County Administration Building, Board of Supervisors’ Chambers 
1221 Oak Street, 5th Floor, Oakland 

 
Purpose of Meeting: To present boundary issue discussion to the Alameda County 
Board of Supervisors; to take public comment; to report findings and 
recommendation of CVMAC and PC.  **Please note: The BOS will make a final 
determination regarding the General Plan Boundary Issues** 
 
Note:  Additional information is provided on the Alameda County Website at 
www.acgov.org/cda  
 

http://www.acgov.org/cda

